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The regular meeting of the Morris Ordinance Committee was called to order at
432 p.m. by Chairman Bridget Garrity. In attendance were Chairman Bridget
Garrity, Town Clerk Laura Halloran, Bev Huntley, Ben Paletsky and Maureen
Doyle. Guests: Sharon Zguzenski

On a motion by Maureen Doyle, second by Ben Paletsky, it was voted to approve
the minutes of November 07, 2022 as reported. Unanimous. Passed.

Oid Business

Chairman Garrity presented passed Noise Ordinances for the towns of Bethiehem
(2021), Bethel (2020) and Winchester (2021) for cursory review and discussion,
Chairman Garrity requested Ben Paletsky to review the ordinances presented as
well as the original draft of the Committee's preamble presented at the
November meeting and draft a preamble for the January meeting.

New Business
2023 Meeting Schedule set (attached)

Ben Paletsky spoke to the issue of blight in the town and expressed importance
of drafting an ordinance concerning the issue. Ben and Laura Halloran stated
that they hear of blight issues often. Chairman Garrity and Maureen Doyle felt
that this is a big/complex issue and should be addressed after the current Noise
Ordinance is finalized by the Committee.

Public Comment

Sharon Zguzenski spoke about issues concerning an airbnb in town, She has
been inquiring to see if there are any regulations or ordinances concerning
airbnb's. Committee members discussed her concerns stating that the Town
does not have an ordinance that covers airbnb's.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Maureen Doyle
Secretary



